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March 12, 2025 
 
Mukul Lnu 
Majri, 36 Battalian Bir Bahadurgarh 
Guru Teg Bahadurgarh 
Patiala, Punjab 
India

Student ID: 1308044

Dear Mukul,

Congratulations on your admission to University of Bridgeport's Business Administration (M.B.A.) program for the
Fall 2025 semester! We applaud your commitment to your professional development and wish you success in
reaching your educational and career goals.

You have been awarded a $3,000 merit scholarship to be distributed evenly over the course of your first two
semesters at University of Bridgeport. The scholarship award is contingent upon the following conditions: 
     •  You must be enrolled in a full course load. 
     •  Merit scholarships are not available in conjunction with a Graduate Assistantship. If you obtain a Graduate
Assistantship in your first two semesters, you will no longer be eligible for this merit award. Graduate
Assistantships are awarded after you begin your first term at UB.

To begin the I-20 process, please visit your application portal at bridgeport.edu/nextsteps and make sure you
have uploaded the following documents needed to process your I-20: 
    1. Official Bank Statement, dated within the last 6 months 
    2. Passport Biographical Page 
    3. Affidavit of Financial Support - This can be completed online at bridgeport.edu/affidavit  
 
All new students must report to campus on September 2, 2025. Classes for the Fall Session begin September 8,
2025. Please plan your travel accordingly to ensure your attendance. 
 
 
Please note the following information: 
     • You must submit the following documents on or before your arrival date to campus: 
         * All final official transcripts/mark sheets and degree certificates from previous institutions attended 
     • Health Insurance enrollment through the University is automatic and mandatory. 
     • Tuition and fees are subject to change.

On behalf of the entire University of Bridgeport community, congratulations on this exciting accomplishment. We
hope you choose to join us for the Fall 2025 semester. It is clear from your application you are excited for this
challenge, strive for excellence and want to make a difference in the world.

Sincerely, 
 

 
Allison Garris, Ed.D. 
Dean of Admissions


